
June 19, 1997

Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick
Executive Vice President
Nuclear Generation Group
American Electric Power Company
500 Circle Drive
Buchanan, Ml 49107-1395

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-315/97003(DRS); 50-316/97003(DRS) AND
NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Dear Mr. Fitzpatrick:

The above mentioned report and Notice of Violation (Notice) were forwarded to you on
May 30, 1997. The second violation in the Notice was incorrectly inserted into the middle
of the first violation. We a'e enclosing a corrected Notice.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely,

/s/ J. M. Jacobson (for)

John A. Grobe, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: As stated

Docket Nos. 50-315; 50-316

cc w/encl: A. A. Blind, Site Vice President
John Sampson, Plant Manager
James R. Padgett, Michigan Public

Service Commission
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality
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